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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP reaches agreement with pipeline company 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/09/29/dep-reaches-agreement-with-pipeline-
company.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: DEP assesses $427K in civil penalty against EQM over pipeline problems 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/dep-assesses-427k-in-civil-penalty-against-eqm-over-
pipeline-problems/article 918afb42-027a-11eb-ba7f-93423d1a84f5.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Company resumes Revolution Pipeline construction in Center Twp. 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2020/09/28/revolution-pipeline-construction-
begins/3562742001/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Basics of driving electric vehicles in free webinar set 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article d1edf514-4568-5676-8656-c6920b85b780.html  
 
Mentions 
 
StateImpact PA: DEP allows work on Revolution pipeline to start back up 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/28/dep-allows-work-on-revolution-pipeline-to-start-
back-up/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Manure management plan workshop set in Snyder County 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 029d481e-f08b-57d6-984f-65dc37501a6c.html  
 
Air 
 
KDKA: Health Experts Say Bonfires Cause Issues For People With Chronic Upper Respiratory Conditions 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/09/28/bonfires-air-quality-coronavirus-pandemic/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Implosion for former Sunbury Generation plant smokestacks set for October 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/implosion-for-former-plant-smokestacks-set-for-
october/article 722743f4-fcb0-590a-b56e-d1d0fbc8b33c.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
The Guardian: America's year of fire and tempests means climate crisis just got very real 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2020/sep/30/climate-crisis-americans-wildfires-hurricanes-
2020  
 
StateImpact PA: Priced out: Both major political parties used to love the carbon tax. So why are they 
giving up on it? 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/29/priced-out-both-major-political-parties-used-to-
love-the-carbon-tax-so-why-are-they-giving-up-on-it/  
 



Beaver County Times: Letter: Let’s get on with Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2020/09/30/letter-lets-get-regional-greenhouse-
gas-initiative/3577417001/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Climate change reality now and later (Op-Ed) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/climate-change-reality-now-and-later/article 64c47871-310f-
5413-819f-6295163e315e.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Gordner frustrated with lack of collaboration with governor 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/gordner-frustrated-with-lack-of-collaboration-with-
governor/article dd65be3a-00bb-520e-bf66-9713b94de52c.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: Collier receives $200,000 grant for park improvements 
https://triblive.com/local/carlynton/collier-receives-200000-grant-for-park-improvements/ 
 
South Pittsburgh Reporter: Pennsylvania Resources Council has conservation workshops in October 
https://www.sopghreporter.com/story/2020/09/29/news/pennsylvania-resources-council-has-
conservation-workshops-in-october/20897.html 
 
Tribune-Review: One-in-a-million bird: Combo male-female grosbeak netted at Powdermill 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/one-in-a-million-bird-combo-male-female-grosbeak-netted-at-
powdermill/ 
 
WESA: Rare Bird That's Half Male, Half Female Found At Powdermill Nature Reserve 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/rare-bird-thats-half-male-half-female-found-powdermill-nature-
reserve#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Review: Fox Chapel’s Hardie Valley Park set for October opening 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/fox-chapels-hardie-valley-park-set-for-october-opening/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Walk in Penn's Woods set for Oct. 4 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/entertainment/2020/09/29/take-hike-explore-wetlands-potter-
township/3571129001/ 
 
Bradford Era: Sinnemahoning State Park sets weekend programs 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/sinnemahoning-state-park-sets-weekend-
programs/article a0eda6f0-4403-5969-9abc-c614d45053e7.html 
 
Lebtown.com: Preserving what might be Lebanon’s last remaining American elm tree, with roots in 
history dating to Washington 
https://lebtown.com/2020/09/29/preserving-what-might-be-lebanons-last-remaining-american-elm-
tree-with-roots-in-history-dating-to-washington/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Will dry conditions give new meaning to flaming foliage? (Editorial) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/09/will-dry-conditions-give-new-meaning-to-
flaming-foliage/  



 
Sunbury Daily Item: DCNR opening up state forest roads 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/dcnr-opening-up-state-forest-roads/article 7f2eaba7-
8442-5ada-b529-5476cd5d8f20.html  
 
Drought 
 
Tribune-Review: Western Pennsylvania dry spell to end as cold front approaches 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/western-pennsylvania-dry-spell-to-end-as-cold-front-approaches/ 
 
Milton Standard Journal: River, precipitation levels near record lows 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 84c39232-c9c1-5386-a9a2-a5705e1af8b7.html  
 
Energy 
 
Washington Examiner: Trump claims credit for electric vehicle incentives his administration opposes 
https://www.washingtonexaminer.com/policy/energy/trump-claims-credit-for-electric-vehicle-
incentives-his-administration-opposes 
 
Milton Standard Journal: MARC: Solar farm will not be developed at Preserve 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article b012515c-648a-5ee3-82a5-bc32542b6d1b.html  
 
Milton Standard Journal: Union County posts solar lease information 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 37594a2f-1141-59ed-bffe-4c7c288d6480.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Take time to prevent home heating fires 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/take-time-to-prevent-home-heating-fires/article c14cd337-6e8a-
5e60-94c9-5e142ec8f870.html 
 
Penn State News: Seminar to examine RGGI initiative’s effects on energy costs, power grid 
https://news.psu.edu/story/633390/2020/09/29/research/seminar-examine-initiative%E2%80%99s-
effects-energy-costs-power-grid 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
PublicSource: Not over in the Hill: Neighborhood leaders say the Penguins are coming up short 
https://www.publicsource.org/lower-hill-district-pittsburgh-penguins-development-disagreement/  
 
Post-Gazette: ‘The ultimate recycling’: Old Etna steel mill could become 100,000-square-foot tech-flex 
space  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2020/09/29/Etna-The-AM-Group-51-Bridge-
Street-steel-mill-tech-space-Ramage/stories/202009290086  
 
Mining 
 
Daily American: The future of coal: Experts and officials weigh-in 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/the-future-of-coal-experts-and-officials-weigh-
in/article 57ce0a1a-0195-11eb-8f18-f39f29f1371b.html 



 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Republicans warn Pa. shale gas industry of economic ‘disaster’ if Democrats win 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/toomey-trump-energy-secretary-pennsylvania-shale-conference-
fracking-ban-20200929.html 
 
AP: Shell plans to cut up to 9,000 jobs as oil demand slumps 
https://apnews.com/article/virus-outbreak-archive-1d2c87f4254e1610c19b5a1a28ee8eef  
 
Ohio Valley Resource: Drilling Permits Cancelled For Underground Natural Gas Storage Project 
https://ohiovalleyresource.org/2020/09/28/drilling-permits-cancelled-for-underground-natural-gas-
storage-project/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Ethane cracker plant in Beaver County about 70% complete, Shell executive says 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/ethane-cracker-plant-in-beaver-county-about-70-complete-shell-
executive-says/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell: Beaver County plant about 70% complete, and talks about when it 
could become operational 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/09/29/shell-beaver-county-plant-70-
operational.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Beaver County cracker plant 70% built, Shell says 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2020/09/29/cracker-plant-70-built/3573027001/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Shale Insight conference focuses on fossil fuels’ impact on economy, tech and election 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/shale-insight-conference-focuses-on-fossil-fuels-impact-on-
economy-tech-and-election/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX completes acquisition of CNX Midstream 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/09/28/cnx-completes-acquisition-of-cnx-
midstream.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline gets key permit 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/09/29/mountain-valley-pipeline-gets-key-
permit.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Gas prices up slightly in city, but still a bargain regionally. 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/gas-prices-up-slightly-in-city-but-still-a-bargain-
regionally/article 67e65330-028a-11eb-918d-7766d6bf7967.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Delaware County emergency chief says he couldn’t evacuate everyone if a major 
Mariner East pipeline leak occurred 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/29/delaware-county-emergency-chief-says-he-
couldnt-evacuate-everyone-if-a-major-mariner-east-pipeline-leak-occurred/ 
 
Penn State News: Fracking bill analysis reveals how states may influence each others’ policies 



https://news.psu.edu/story/632491/2020/09/29/research/fracking-bill-analysis-reveals-how-states-
may-influence-each-others 
 
Vector Management 
 
Tribune-Review: West Nile virus found in Greensburg mosquito 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/west-nile-virus-found-in-greensburg-mosquito/ 
 
Waste 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Lower Pottsgrove trash rates will double under new 5-year pact 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/lower-pottsgrove-trash-rates-will-double-under-new-5-year-
pact/article dca30ae6-0290-11eb-bac2-ab0d66599d4d.html 
 
Pennlive: The plastic industry should invest in true recycling of plastic  
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/09/the-plastic-industry-should-invest-in-true-recycling-of-
plastic-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Water 
 
Tri-County Independent: Climate blamed for unusual algae blooms 
https://www.tricountyindependent.com/story/news/2020/09/29/climate-blamed-for-unusual-algae-
blooms/3576751001/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe considers delaying due date for storm water bill 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/latrobe-considers-delaying-due-date-for-storm-water-bill/ 
 
Corry Journal: Lead paint found at water reservoir 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 7343371e-0278-11eb-83a3-9b272f0349f1.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County gets more than 2 inches of rain, most falling late Tuesday 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/berks-county-gets-more-than-2-inches-of-rain-most-falling-late-
tuesday/article f73c8bac-0312-11eb-b5c9-83cf5c351459.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: York Water Company expands into Franklin County 
https://www.cpbj.com/york-water-company-expands-franklin-county/ 
 
WFMZ: Reading council votes to settle dispute over unbilled water 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/reading-council-votes-to-settle-dispute-over-unbilled-
water/article b3612f56-01ea-11eb-812a-c7399679802c.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Next Pittsburgh: How green are Pittsburgh’s largest buildings? See the list here 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/features/how-green-are-pittsburghs-largest-buildings-see-the-list-here/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Steel giant ArcelorMittal selling U.S. operations, including coke-making plant in Monessen, 
for $1.4 billion 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2020/09/28/ArcelorMittal-
Monessen-coke-steel-Cleveland-Cliffs-AK-Steel/stories/202009290036 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report: construction activity roared back in August after pandemic shut 
downs in the spring 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/09/29/dodge-report-shows-big-jump-in-august-
construction.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Eagle takes flight after recovering from lead poisoning 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/eagle-takes-flight-after-recovering-from-lead-
poisoning/article 1cbc39ec-02c1-11eb-9f5b-53c5b2cc56a4.html 
 
WICU-TV: Injured Bald Eagle Found Last Month in Crawford County Released Back Into Wild 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42698500/injured-bald-eagle-found-last-month-in-crawford-
county-released-back-into-wild 
 
Pennlive: Dickinson College to host virtual panel on environmental justice in Pa. 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/09/dickinson-college-to-host-virtual-panel-on-environmental-
justice-in-pa.html 
 
Pennlive: ‘Industrial accident’ at Harrisburg incinerator leaves one injured 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/09/industrial-accident-at-harrisburg-incinerator-leaves-one-
injured.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County native selected as vice president of Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/berks-county-native-selected-as-vice-president-of-pennsylvania-
fish-and-boat-commission/article 2fe7a50a-fe80-11ea-9f87-cbe351886684.html 
 
Reading Eagle: French Creek State Park rangers charge Union Township man with stealing timber from 
park land 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/french-creek-state-park-rangers-charge-union-township-man-
with-stealing-timber-from-park-land/article 364514ee-0279-11eb-afe8-9b8d9b8af647.html 


